
"I support this bill because I believe we need to be doing the most we can to protect our families and communities during this global 
pandemic. The risk of a Covid-19 outbreak on these mink farms has become a reality to places like Denmark, where 17 million 
minks were killed in response to becoming infected with the virus. That is a risk that Oregon must take every step to ensure never 
becomes a reality. This bill puts Oregon family's health and safety first, and that must be our top priority as we fight against this 
horrific zoonotic disease.


